
Announcements for 8/29/23 

 
** FAST TESTING: At this time all students in Ms. Panyako’s 1st-3rd Period English 

classes need to report to the media center for testing. 

 

**JUNIORS: Herff Jones will be in the courtyard during lunches on Tuesday and 

Wednesday this week to take class ring orders. 

 

** Do you like books and trivia? Then the Battle of the Books club might be for 

you! The BT Battle of the Books team is looking for new members to participate in 

the Annual High School Battle of the Books.  Stop by our table during Club Fair 

September 6th during lunches.   If you have any questions, please see Mrs. T in the 

Media Center 

 

** Extra Help for Algebra 1 and Geometry is offered in Room N219 – 2nd Floor of 

the 9th Grade Bldg, during ALL 3 LUNCHES!  Algebra 1 on Monday through Friday. 

Geometry on Tuesday and Thursday.  Students can bring their lunch! 

 

**BOYS LACROSSE INTEREST: Don’t forget! A meeting will be held Thursday 

August 31st from 4 to 4:20PM in the small cafeteria for any questions or interest 

in the Boys Lacrosse team. 

 

**As we know, Hurricane Idalia is approaching so everybody take 

precaution and stay safe tomorrow!! 

 


